Ronguladong Panlabat ng Pilipinas Consulate General of the Philippines

PHILIPPINE OVERSEAS LABOR OFFICE
Dubai, United Arab Emirates

PUBLIC ADVISORY NO. 01-2021

TEMPORARY SUSPENSION OF POLO SERVICES FROM 21 TO 22 FEBRUARY 2021,
DUE TO COVID-19 RISK

The Philippine Overseas Labor Office Dubai informs the public that it will temporarily
suspend its operation immediately today, 21 February 2021, until tomorrow, 22 February
2021, as it has been advised to undergo extensive sanitization procedures after possible
exposure to COVID19.

The premises will be thoroughly disinfected in those two ,da'ys to ensure the health and safety
of our clients.

All clients who availed of POLO services today are strongly encouraged and advised to get
tested for COVID19 as soon as practicable.
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Those with appointments for the period that the POLO is closed will be contacted directly
through their registered mobile numbers and email addresses.

Those requiring immediate assistance are advised to contact the following:

POLO Hotline 050 652 6626

Email Address polodubai@ymail.com
OWWA Hotline 050 558 5536
Email Address dubai@owwa.gov.ph

For specific concerns, please refer to the following contact details:

Programs/Services Contact Nos. Email Address
Verification (Individual | 054 371 2009;
= | employment contracts | 052 449 1961 verifypolo@yahoo.com

& Job order inquiries) | 054 444 2585 |

OEC Issuance 050 872 1025 m.evangelista1108@yahoo.com

Labor concerns 050 791 6298; dolepolodubai@gmail.com
050 557 8940

MWOFRC 056 902 3030 eoli.dxb@gmail.com

OWWA 050 558 5536 dubai@owwa.gov.ph

SSS 056 212 3426 dubai@sss.gov.ph

Pag-IBIG 056 728 5143 popdubai@pagibigfund.gov.ph

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.

21 February 2021




